MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MONTHLY
MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF
PACKARDS OF OREGON

The meeting was called to order by Robert Douglas at 6:51 pm.
Minutes of the meeting were taken by Howard Freedman in the
absence of Elaine Glud, Secretary.

Past members Herb and Bobbie Shaw were visiting for the
evening. They had been members and moved to Seattle and
have not re-settled in Portland.

Packard were driven to the meeting by Robert Douglas, Monte
Glud and John Imlay.

It was moved, seconded and carried to dispense with the
minutes of the previous monthly meeting.

Treasurer Howard Freedman reported that our bank balance is
$4,389.29 and we have no outstanding payables.



Robert Douglas reported on the recent Mosier Tunnel tour
which was a great success enjoyed by many of our friends and
members.

Karla Hackney reported on upcoming tour activities including
the planned pumpkin tour to Central Oregon in September.

Gary Martin gave a wonderful presentation on his pattern work
for making of castings. He brought along a very complicated
work or art in the form of the patterns for a smokestack for a
steam locomotive that is being built in Colorado. His work is
beauty to behold and the detail that he puts into the work is
amazing. Thanks to Gary for a very interesting presentation.

No further business came before the meeting and upon motion
moved, seconded and passed the meeting adjourned at 7:35
pm.

Respectfully submitted

HOWARD FREEDMAN

Secretary pro tem
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